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The Agricultural Research Service is the USDA's chief research agency. ARS conducts
research to develop and transfer solutions to agricultural problems of high national priority.
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USDA-ARS
The goal of the Poisonous Plant Research Laboratory is to develop scientifically-based
solutions and technologies for successful management of poisonous plant problems.
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The Utah Agricultural Experiment Station is part of the network of facilities and scientists
advancing agricultural research at the nation’s land-grant universities.
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